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Our File Ref. 7.5

Mr. L. Clark
Development Control Policy Division
DETR

. Floor 4/13

Eland House
Bressenden Place
London SWI1E 5DU
25/09/98

Dear Mr, Clark,

Modernising Planning: Improving Telecommunications Development Control.
The Institution has considered the consultation document sent out in July and has no
specific comment to make, We are generally in agreement with the proposals for
changes to control development.

Yours sincerely

Dr. R. A. Fuller
Hon. Secretary
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